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2020 Coming Events
July
12- Border Fest - Canceled
18 – Dist 2 Steak Fry & Horseshoe Tournament
August
TBD – Heritage Camp
1- D2 Golf Tournament
14-16 – Folkedans Stemne - Canceled
September
TBD-  Oktoberfest
October
24 - 125th Anniversary Prime Rib Dinner
TBD– Halloween party
November
15 – Wedding Open House
TBD - Lodge Decorating
December
5 – Christmas Bazaar and Julefest
6 – Breakfast with Santa
TBD – Youth Lucia Party
TBD – Members' Christmas Dinner
TBD – Christmas Kaffe Stua

Happy July to All!
The other day I was in a meeting in the Viking Room and 
I was suddenly reminded of what is so wonderful about 
our lodge—it’s the people.  The Trolls’ Den, open under 
Phase 2, was alive with members and the laughter and 
camaraderie were contagious and uplifting.  I realized 
how much I have missed the sounds of our members 
coming together.  As we traverse the COVID-19 
challenge, one thing is clear to me.  We are strong and 
resilient and soon we will come together to enjoy our 
lodge.  If you’ve visited the Trolls’ Den, you’ve seen the 
terrific changes made to the bar by the bartenders and 
custodian.  When the lodge reopens you’ll see the 
incredible job of proposing, planning, cleaning, clearing, 
consolidating, building, moving, painting, repurposing, 
selling, buying, incorporating, all of the busy “ings”--
inside and out that have been accomplished by the Lodge 
Update Committee (LUC).  The LUC is an extraordinary 
group whose love of the lodge is reflected in the work 
they have done.  There are truly not enough words or 
ways to properly thank these dedicated lodge members.  
Wouldn’t it be great if we could get the lodge reopened to 
welcome summer!  Remember, when we do reopen--
It’s a NEW DAWN, a NEW DAY, a NEW LIFE,
Fred være med deg til neste måned
Sherry 

Kubb Tournament
Come join us at the District
2  Horseshoe  and  Kubb
Championships,  and  steak
fry,  on  July  18  at
Trollhaugen,  lodging
available  as  well  (See
details on later page). 

Kubb,  Scandinavia’s
version  of  horseshoes,
has  been  called  the
perfect  summer  game.
It’s  great  for  all  ages  and  is  played  by  two
teams  of  2  or  more  players.  The  teams  battle  to
first  knock  over  the  opposing  team’s  5  wooden
blocks  by  throwing  wooden  dowels  across  the
field.  The  middle  of  the  field  is  ruled  by  the
“king”  which  is  to  be  knocked  down  last,  and
only last,  similar to the 8-ball  in bil liards."

This Month President’s Message

2020 Board Members
President SherryWhite 
Vice President Rob Kodalen
Secretary Laura McDonough
Assistant Secretary – Gail Riklin
Treasurer Jerry Block
Counselor Paul Anunson
Membership Secretary Mary Gerstel
Social Director Brian Smith & Tracie Ward
Cultural Director Darle Towne
Youth Director Stephanie Doornink 
Sports Director  Colin & Ingunn Kuester
Publicity Tania Garberg and Lizbeth Doving
Foundation Director Joanne Graves
Auditors  David Rice, Lavonne Block, Amy 
Swenson
Trustees Rhonda Mitchusson, Donna Kodalen, 
Karen Zabinski
Historian – Gayle Thomas
Marshal – Alisha Anunson
Assistant Marshal Tony Smallbeck
Greeter 1 Dawn Desalvo
Greeter 2 Kristin Holt
Musician Kathy Haug,
Editor Joanne Graves



July 2020 check our Website: www.poulsbosonsofnorway.com
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Lodge Wedding Open House: 

Sunday, November 15  
 Attending our open house at the lodge is one of the best ways for you and your friends to get

a feel for our rooms as your potential wedding or event venue.  Local event specialists, as
well as representatives from our lodge, will display samples of their services.

Take your time exploring and asking questions as needed!

Flowers will be featured by Diamond Custom Floral.
www.diamondcustomfloral.com

Details regarding this open-to-the-public event will be forthcoming.

http://www.diamondcustomfloral.com/


DISTRICT 2

HORSESHOE/KUBB
TOURNAMENT

Game on!
Yes, you read that right! Join us for a low stakes 
tournament that will take place the morning of the 
Annual Trollhaugen Steak Fry. 
Registration Starts at 9:30 AM
Tournament Starts at 10:00 AM
Donation of $5 is requested for snacks. 
If you have any questions about this event, please 
contact Laurie Berg: laurieberg.lb@gmail.com
To get your tickets to the Steak Fry, please contact:
Bill Hicks: (425) 672-0194
Hicks1015@msn.com
If you would like to stay for a night or the whole 
weekend, please contact the Trollhaugen Managers 
(509) 656-9997
Trollhau@outlook.com

July 18, 2020 Trollhaugen Lodge
Heading East on I-90 take Exit # 62 onto Stampede Pass Road.

Turn right at stop and continue for approx.1 mile. Driveway is on the left.

Address:  314 Stampede Pass Road

Easton, WA 98925
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